December S, 1968

Mr. David Lynch
2416 Poplar Street
Philadelphia, Pennsylvania

Dear David:
We just had a word on the phone the other day, so

I thought I would drop you a note to formally say
how delighted I am that you and AFI are involved
together in a project. I was very impressed with
your potential. I hope THE GRANDMOTHER moves forward
well and that, in the meantime, we might have a
chance to meet.

Best regards,

Sincerely,

George Stevens, Jr.
Director

GS/jcs

cc: Production



